
Town Clerk Report 07.03.23 

Pavilion (Changing Rooms) 

There have been two panel heaters installed that were kindly donated by the electrical supplier and 

the contractor has installed them free of charge as this is a community asset.   

Pancake Races 

The annual Pancake Races were held on Tuesday 21st February at the Recreation Ground and it was a 

great successful event.  Thanks to the Councillors who volunteered and attended and also the PCSOs 

and Community Wardens as well for their support for  the morning. 

Tree Planting and Litter Picking Events 

On Saturday 18th March we have organised tree planting on land next to King Ethelberts School in 

Westgate and we will be meeting on site at 10am with Peter Hasted.  In the afternoon at 2pm we 

have organised a litter picking session to coincide with the GB Spring Clean and aim to walk to the 

Recreation Ground to litter pick the streets. If you would like further details please contact me by 

email. 

Annual Town Meeting 

The Annual Town Meeting will take place in May this year, date to be confirmed. 

Elections May 2023 

Last but not least please ensure you are registered to vote at the local Elections on Thursday 4th May 

and be advised that you will be required to show photographic ID at the polling station before you 

are given your ballot paper.  If this presents a problem and you do not have a suitable photo ID you 

can request a postal vote as photo ID is currently not required for postal votes. 

 


